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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

Our focus Christian value for this 
half-term is ‘Perseverance’.  

 

 
 

 

MEETING OF 
FRIENDS 

Friends are 
meeting in The 

Galton Arms 
tomorrow evening, 

at 7.30pm. The 
main purpose is 
Christmas Fayre 

planning. Please do 
come along if you 

can – the more the 
merrier! 

 

LINK AND LEARN SESSIONS 
It was great to see so many of our Year 2 families 

at last week’s session. 
A reminder that we have two sessions next week: 
Year 1 families on Monday (20th November) and 
LKS2 families on Tuesday (21st November). Both 

sessions begin at 2.30pm. 

 NON-UNIFORM DAY 
Further to the post on 

Dojo, a reminder that next 
Thursday (23rd November) 
will be a non-uniform day/ 

Yes Day. Please see the 
poster for more 

information. Thank you to 
the Friends for suggesting 

this great idea, we are sure 
the children will love it!  

WELCOME MRS LINDSAY! 
Following interviews last 

week, we will be welcoming 
Mrs Lindsay to join our 

existing support staff team. 
Mrs Lindsay will be working 
in our EYFS class to support 

our youngest children, in 
the first instance. We are 
looking forward to having 

her on board! 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
This Friday we will be coming together as a school community to 
support Children in Need. Children are invited to come to school 

wearing pyjamas, with a suggested donation of £1 for this fantastic 
cause. In addition, we will be working in Houses to see which House 

can fill Pudsey’s head with pennies – therefore children are invited to 
bring in any loose change to contribute to this activity. 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
A reminder that all clubs begin this 

week. Collection is 4.15pm from the 
playground. We hope the children 
enjoy the new activities on offer. 

WORKING IN PARTNERSHIP 
As a Church of England school, we work 
closely with the Diocese of Worcester. 
Last week, an external adviser carried 

out a teaching and learning review. We 
were pleased that the feedback from 

this was positive. As part of the review, 
a group of children spoke about their 
learning and the school as a whole; 

their responses were a real highlight of 
the day! 

Today, we welcome our WCF School 
Improvement Adviser into school for 
our Autumn visit. She will be carrying 

out a learning walk, looking at children’s 
work and discussing our current 

priorities. 

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Well done to the following 

children, who were nominated 
for the outstanding worker 

award on Friday: 
EYFS:; KS1:; LKS2; UKS2:. 

We are also very proud of these 
children who have been spotted 

demonstrating our Christian 
values: 

EYFS:; KS1:; LKS2; UKS2:. 
 

TEACHER EDUCATION DAY 
A reminder that next Friday (24th November) is a 
Teacher Education Day and school will be closed 

for all children. 

KS1 BOOK CLUB 
KS1 Book Club is taking 
place this Friday after 

school. Children should 
be picked up at 4.15pm. 

ONLINE SAFETY OPPORTUNITY 
Please see Dojo for information regarding an 

online safety conference that is available for all 
parents/carers to attend, free of charge, on 27th 

November. This has been organised by local 
partners, including West Mercia Police, due to the 

high priority of this subject. 


